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Q0
From: Bowman, Gregory '\C‘Q
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 11:44 AM
To: Weber, Michael
Cc: Andersen, James
Subject: QUERY - Periodic SOARCA Briefings

RES has two periodic SOARCA status briefings coming up — one with you (due before the end of February)
and one with the Commission TAs (due in late March). Because of competing priorities, such as preparation
for the RIC, they've asked to defer both these briefings until early April. Do you have any objections to putting
these off? If not, I'll ask RES to submit an extension request.



